CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

October 11th, 2019

Statter Harbor Improvements Ph IlIA - Construction Update

Pacific Pile and Marine (PPM) has set up their job shack on site and their tug, dredge and dump
scow will arrive from Portland, Oregon at the end of October. Subcontractors Aréte and Trucano
Construction are beginning demo of the wood haul out trestle, old launch ramp and boarding
floats. AJC will beginning hauling shot rock and stockpiling it on site.

Next steps

Demolition and rock stockpiling will continue while PPM awaits the dredging equipment. A pre-
dredge hydrographic survey will take place and then dredging operations will begin. Dredging will
take place from approx. 7am until 7pm, seven days a week. This will require two light plants to
shine on the dredge location during morning and evening operations.

What to expect

While this work takes place, residents can expect the following:
« Some noise and vibrations may occur in the vicinity of the pile removal operations.

o The dredge is a Hitachi 1200 excavator with a hydraulic clamshell bucket mounted on a barge,
so there will be engine sounds during operation.

« Dredging is expected from November 1st until Christmas.
o The first blast is scheduled for mid-February.
o Lights will be used before sunrise and after sunset to work from approximately 7am to 7pm.

« Rock deliveries may make dumping and slamming sounds.

If you have any questions, concerns or experience disruptions from the construction activities,
please contact the project manager, Erich Schaal, P.E. whose information is listed below.

Project Manager: Erich Schaal, P.E. Port Engineer
Telephone: 907-586-0397

Email: Erich.Schaal@juneau.org




